
 

Grand Junction, Colorado 

November 12, 1915. 

 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction convened in regular 

adjourned session at 2 o'clock p. m., in the City Hall, with Mayor 

Cherrington in the chair. 

 

Upon call of roll, the following Commissioners responded as 

present: Cherrington, Vorbeck, Blackstone, Holmburg. Absent; 

Commissioner Carson. 

 

City Attorney Tupper was present. 

 

Mr. Laxford, attorney for the Denver & Rio Grande Railroad 

Company, appeared before the Council in reference to the matter of 

the complaint and objection of said railroad company against the 

assessment of certain property in Paving and Sidewalk District No. 

5, and offered an agreement by and between the railroad company 

and the City of Grand Junction providing for a permit or license 

to the City to maintain and operate that part of Fifth Street as a 

public thoroughfare which crosses the right-of-way of the said 

railroad company; the terms of said agreement also providing for 

the payment of the assessment in the said Paving and Sidewalk 

District No. 5. 

 

After some discussion of the proposed agreement, the Council, on 

motion of Commissioner Holmburg, seconded by Commissioner Vorbeck, 

adjourned until to-morrow, November 13, at 10 o'clock a. m. 

 

/s/ Charles K. Holmburg 

City Clerk. 

 


